
Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:22 PM 
'rick.dolce@gmail .com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10156-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Sweet. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 
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From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:37 PM 
To: 'Richard Sweet' <rick.dolce@gmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Sweet. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: rick.dolce=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rick.dolce=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Richard 

Sweet 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 202112:36 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



Dear Commissioner 

The FPL's proposed settlement isn't enough. Electricity rates are an essential pocketbook 

issue for Florida residents age 50-plus and their families, many of whom are struggling to 

pay their power bills along with other household expenses like food and medicine. 

Thank you, 

Richard Sweet 
53 Bickford Drive 
Palm Coast FL, 32137-9369 
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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:37 PM
To: 'Richard Sweet'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Mr. Sweet. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: rick.dolce=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <rick.dolce=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Richard 
Sweet 
Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 12:36 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
The FPL's proposed settlement isn't enough. Electricity rates are an essential pocketbook 
issue for Florida residents age 50-plus and their families, many of whom are struggling to 
pay their power bills along with other household expenses like food and medicine. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Richard Sweet 
53 Bickford Drive 
Palm Coast FL, 32137-9369  

 

 




